
   
 

This notice is being sent electronically to all MCCMH staff and providers. Please note that it is 
the responsibility of the receiving party to view the policy updates, become knowledgeable of 
policy content, disseminate information to appropriate staff within your agency, and ensure staff 
compliance.  

 
 

 
 
 

DATE: 02/05/2025 

SUBJECT NOTICE OF POLICY UPDATE 

Revised Policy Update 

MCCMH MCO Policy 2-051, 
“Psychotropic Medication in a 
Community-Based Setting” 

Updated policy language throughout to be reflective of 
current terminology. 

Section V.A.13. updated to clarify existing language 
pertaining to ensuring an adequate supply of 
medication is made available to a person served upon 
their leave or discharge from a provider’s program until 
they can become established with another provider, not 
to exceed thirty (30) days. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 2-015, “Psychiatric 
Evaluation” 

Updated policy language throughout to be reflective of 
current terminology. 

Updated language in Section V.C.(11) to outline 
recommendations for treatment planning specific to 
the completion of the psychiatric evaluation. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 2-016, 
“Psychiatrists’ Practice in MCCMH” 

Updated policy language throughout to be reflective of 
current terminology. 

Revised language in Section V.C. to specify MCCMH’s 
standard for psychiatrists’ completion of certain 
documentation. 

MCCMH MCO Policy 2-080, “Nursing 
Standards Practice” 

Updated policy language to indicate that an annual 
review of MCCMH’s Nursing Manual is completed by 
MCCMH’s Nursing Administrator. 

 
MCCMH Policies may be accessed directly from the MCCMH internet website by clicking on 
“MCCMH Policies.” 

 
Questions and comments regarding these policy revisions may be made to the MCCMH Policy 
Administrator, Brienna Szatkowski at brienna.szatkowski@mccmh.net or at (248) 953-5997. 

https://www.mccmh.net/policy-manual/
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